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Recommendation:  

The Director of Planning is recommended to note the progress to date on the preparation of 

Neighbourhood Development Plans across the National Park. 

 

The following responses were received by Members of the Planning Committee:  

Name Comments 

Diana van der Klugt  

 

The only comment I have on the contents of the Report is that, in the light 

of the comments dated 14/05/2020 from Mr David Hutchison of Findon 

Updated Neighbourhood Plan Working Group, there should be some 

reference to the dissatisfaction of Findon Parish Council with the process 

of updating the Findon Neighbourhood Plan.  Apart from that comment, I 

am happy with the Senior Planning Policy Officer’s recommendation to 

the Director of Planning to note the progress of the preparation of 

Neighbourhood Development Plans across the National Park as described 

in the Report. 

 

 

 

 


